
From: Bob Panzer
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter--2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Date: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 12:38:02 PM

If approved, I envision the irony of having to pass emergency authorization of desalinization plants in the Delta
because of the unforeseen or ignored consequence from reducing water flow.  Please ensure sufficient flow to
prevent salt water from encroaching the estuary!

Bob Panzer
572 Arlene Drive
Vacaville, CA  95688
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